The Drive-Home Newsletter
August 20th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Children’s Church
At the retreat: We did an activity where we had to find different things around the church, progressively getting harder until we were asked where to find an Idea and where to find righteousness. We talked about what righteousness is, why we want it, and how to find it. Then we talked about how the scripture is GOD breathed, and since it is true, it is perfect for teaching, rebuking, correcting, and training. We broke down those four words and talked about how each of those relate to righteousness.
· What is righteousness?
· Where do we find it?
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Keep in Mind
Kickoff Sunday is coming up! Join us September 10th at 9:15am for our first Sunday School of the Year! We’ll be rolling out our theme and meeting the teachers! Then, during the service, we will be presenting our new Kindergarteners with their own Bible! Finally, join us after Church for the Picnic!

Back to School Sales have started up, which means that now is the perfect time to sign up and donate some school supplies for Operation Christmas Child! The list of materials and sign-up sheet are online (click here) and downstairs on the Children’s Ministry board!
